
 

 

 

 
Massachusetts Health Quality Partners’ Board of 

Directors Recognize CEO Barbra G. Rabson for 

Twenty-Five Years of Service 
 

WHEREAS, Barbra G. Rabson has led Massachusetts Health Quality Partners 

(MHQP) through twenty-five years of success in improving the quality of 

patient experiences in Massachusetts, including several first-in-the-nation 

initiatives; and 

WHEREAS, Barbra’s stewardship of the coalition of stakeholders that 

comprises MHQP has sustained and grown the organization’s ability to deliver 

on its mission; and  

WHEREAS, Barbra’s leadership has improved the quality of care for residents 

of Massachusetts and across the nation; and 

WHEREAS, Barbra has driven MHQP to continually improve its own 

performance and to excel in meeting the needs of its stakeholders; and 

WHEREAS, Barbra has fostered the careers and growth of MHQP’s staff; and  

WHEREAS, Barbra has worked tirelessly to bring the Massachusetts healthcare 

community together in order to better serve the people of Massachusetts; and 

WHEREAS, Barbra is a widely respected and admired leader throughout 

Massachusetts healthcare, whose ongoing commitment to raising patients' voices 

is appreciated and celebrated by patients, providers and payers alike; 

NOW, THEREFORE, be it resolved that we, the MHQP Board of Directors, do 

hereby proclaim our profound thanks and gratitude for Barbra’s twenty-five 

years of service as the leader of MHQP and for everything she has done to 

improve the care experiences of patients in Massachusetts and beyond.  

IN WITNESS, WHEREOF, I hereunto set my hand on behalf of the Board. 

 

 

James Roosevelt, Jr., MHQP Board Chair 


